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PWSZ/R-r/541-19 /15 Tarnow, 2015.02.16.

Dear Madam/Sir,

It is a great honor to invite you to the first Job and Career Fair organized by the Tarnow State Higher
Vocational School (SHVS). For Tarnow and the Tarnow Region the School is more than an educational
and scientific centre; it also has a cultural meaning, and it is a social dialog platform and a cradle of
innovations.

We hope that the first Job and Career Fair named ‘Planning, Cooperation, Development — Job and
Career Fair - the way to build partnership above borders’ will show our abilities and potential not only
as a college campus which educates several thousand students, but above all as the region with a highly
qualified staff, the region with an investment potential and the place full of people ready to cooperate.

We invite you to take part in the above mentioned event and to represent the businesses which you run
successfully. It will be a pleasure to welcome you in Tarnow and, also, in our university. Entry is free;
more details in Targi2015 - PWSZ Tarnéw.

The first Job and Career Fair is patronized by the Marshal of Malopolska, the President of Tarnow and the
Starost of Tarmow County. We cooperate with market employment institutions, non-governmental
organizations and educational institutions which aim at development of our town and region. Most of the
events of the first Job and Career Fair begin in March and will last to the end of May.

Therefore, we invite you to Tarnow, to the State Higher Vocational School. We hope that Tarnow will

turn out to be place both great to cooperate with and the friendly to work in. We also hope that our
students and graduates will become significant promoters in the development of this region.
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